
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

� �  

 

 

 

 

---ⴭⴀ

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/102msqPDLfEjaTelxWQJ5DacX82FP7tNgNinBCBtMa1s/viewform?ts=5e688b63&edit_requested=true
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https://www.pepperdine.edu/international-students/content/opt-manual-spring-20-rev.pdf
https://oiss.pepperdine.edu


 

             

         

 

              

 

11. Will I be able to conduct business with the Office of International Student 
Services (OISS) for the remainder of the spring term? 

Yes, the OISS will remain operational Monday through Friday from 8:00am until 5:00pm PDT 


